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Ms. Margarita Espinosa, Committee Chair 
Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes 

 
 

We met on November 16, 2016 in the Bronx Community Board 6 in 1932 Arthur Avenue Room 403-A.  

 

The Committee discussed the results of the Bronx Borough Commissioner Iris Rodriguez-Rosa visit on 

the Mapes Ballfield proposal.  

 

A presentation was also given at the Mary Mitchell Center on Saturday, December 3, 2016 that focused on 

the future of Mapes Ballfield and options for the advancement and improvement of the area for 

community usage. We also discussed the reconstruction of the new building. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 Honorable Ritchie Torres,          Honorable Rafael Salamanca, 
 City Council Member, 15

th
 Council District     City Council Member, 17

th
 Council District 
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